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Monday, December 12, 2016. 
 

2017 Student Requirements List 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Please support your child in bringing the following equipment on the first day of school next year in a medium sized 
pencil case. Large pencil cases don’t fit on desks. Please put your child’s name on every item.   

All Students – Years 1 to 6 
 

 5 x HB lead pencils (triangular shaped jumbo pencils are good for Year 1 students) 
 2 x 2B pencils for drawing 
 4 x whiteboard markers 
 3 x large glue sticks 
 2 x erasers 
 1 x sharpener 
 1 x 30cm ruler (preferably without inches on it) 
 1 basic set of textas and coloured pencils 
 1 set of personal earphones 
 1 plastic document folder 
 1 library bag 
 1 paint smock (not required for Stage 3) 
 1 A4 plastic sleeve folder (music)  
 1 pair of old socks (to use as an eraser on a whiteboard)*Not available in Newsagency bulk pack 
 1 hand wash pump*Not available in Newsagency bulk pack 
 1 box of tissues*Not available in Newsagency bulk pack 

 

Extra Items - Years 3 to 6 
 

 One USB (4GB preferred however at least 2GB) 
 5 blue, black and red pens (rub out pens are good)  
 Black fine liner felt tip pen 
 1 A3 visual arts book (art / students can use their 2016 book if they have space) 

Please keep an eye out for any further requirements/supplies your child may need throughout the year. They will be 
posted in the school newsletters or on the Facebook page. *Merimbula Newsagency will be offering a bulk pack 
containing the majority of these items should you wish to purchase it and save time finding the items yourself. 

Please also ensure that your child has full school uniform, white socks and sturdy runners/school shoes. Bucket hats 
are also compulsory as part of our sun safety policy. Sports shirts will again be required in 2017.  Kindergarten to Year 
2 will wear theirs every Wednesday and Years 3 to 6 will wear theirs every Friday.   

If your child has a Health Care/Asthma/Allergy Plan, please get an up to date copy to the school at the start of 2017. 
Asthma Puffers, Epipens and other items held at the school should also be updated for the new year. 

Thanks for your cooperation.  

Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 


